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To whom it may concern:

On March 1, 2018, Governor Hickenlooper signed into law SB l-8-034, Concerning
the Nonsubstantive Relocation of Laws Related to the Regulation of Gaming from
Title 12, Colorado Revised Statutes, to a New Title 44 as Part of the Recodification
of Title 12. SB 18-034 serves the purpose of removing the Limited Gaming
statutory provisions from Title 12 and into Title 44 at Article 30. This relocation of
the Limited Gaming Act's enabling statutes, Title 12, Article 47 .7, renders all
references to Title 12, Article 47.I within 1 C.C.R. 207-l no longer accurate. As a
result, the proposed correction is to update all statutory references to Title 12,
Article 47.1 contained in 1 C.C.R. 207-L with the now effective statutory citations in
Title 44, Article 30.

Pursuant to section 24-4-103(11)(1XIXB), C.R.S., the following corrections to the
above-referenced 1 C.C.R. 207-I are occasioned by the General Assembly's
relocation of Title 12, Article 47.I and such corrections meet the conditions specified
in section 24-4-103(1IXIXIXB), C.R.S. Attached to the Colorado Limited Gaming
Control Commission's filing is a redline containing these corrections.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Sincerely;

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

Á^/ilil[^;,,,,¿
CERI WILLIAMS
Senior Assistant Attorney General
Motor Vehicle and Enforcement Unit
Revenue and Utilities Section
(720) 508-6345
Ceri.williams@coag. gov


